
I oppose changing the existing Cannabis land use ordinance to expand Cannabis 

grows on an industrial level into environmentally sensitive areas in our Mendocino 

County.  

 

With Redwood Valley, Calpella, Potter Valley, Ukiah and Hopland experiencing 

EXTREME water shortages this is NOT the time for this move to expand the scale 

of Cannabis growing in our county. I realize the tax revenue from this crop is 

attractive to all our county leaders, please weigh this against protecting our water 

supplies so needed for our homes and fire safety. 

 

Please vote NO on amending the Mendocino county code chapter 6.36 and chapter 

20.243 

 

Thank you for your prudence in this matter, 
Doug 

Douglas Browe 

Professor, 

Mendocino College 
 


